



(416) 396-6830



SirWilliamOsler@tdsb.on.ca



schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/ sirwilliamosler



@OslerHS



Sir William Osler H.S. -TDSB

Sir William Osler High School Soaring Eagle Update

31 May 2024

Dear Osler Community,

We can't believe that we are arriving to June! We have had lots of fun this week at Osler, such as hosting the SPEEL celebration for east-end schools on Thursday. Our participating students enjoyed a delicious lunch and time for dancing and socializing with peers from other schools – it was a wonderful event!

Of course, the highlight of this week was our annual Track & Field Day at Birchmount Stadium! Our students not only did very well in the events and brought back lots of ribbons, but they showed excellent sportsmanship and care for each other. We are all very proud of them!

Thank you to everyone who attended our final School Council meeting of the year on May 29th. Big thanks to Tharsiny Markandu, Dora Mehany and Christina Ekonomakos, who served as our Executive this year – your work is truly appreciated!

Please note that Monday, June 3rd is a 1pm dismissal for our Staff Meeting & PLC. Wednesday, June 5th is our last swim day for the year. And we hope to see many of you at Fun in the Sun on Thursday, June 6th!!

As always, please reach out to us with any questions or concerns you may have. We wish you a great weekend!

Ian Bain Jennifer Rochon
Principal Vice-Principal

		Principal	vice-Principal	
Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
June 3	June 4	June 5	June 6	June 7
1pm Dismissal (Staff				
Meeting/PLC)		Weekly Swim Program	Fun in the Sun	Spirit Day: Rainbow
Pride Flag Raising		(LAST DAY)	5:30pm-7:30pm	Day
Ceremony				
June 10	June 11	June 12	June 13	June 14
	Osler team at Floorball Provincials in Chatham, ON			
Thursday, June 20 th : Zoo Trip		Wednesday, June 26th: Last day of classes		
Friday, June 21st: Year-End Awards		Friday, July 12 th : Last day Osler office is open		
Tuesday, June 25 th : Spring Talent Show		Monday, August 19 th : Osler office re-opens		

Osler Fun in the Sun Event: Thursday, June 6th

Please see the attached flyer for more information about this year's Fun in the Sun event and BBQ, happening this week on Thursday, June 6th! This is always a great event, with games, food, and current and former Osler students and staff.

Osler's Lost and Found

Our Lost and Found is overflowing! Please check out the items from our lost and found bin on the slides below. If you see something that belongs to you - please call the office (416) 396-6830 or email Mrs. Boyd at: Brigitte.Boyd@tdsb.on.ca. We will also put these items out at the Fun in the Sun event for pick up. If items are not collected before the end of the year they will be sent to be donated.

Osler Lost and Found

Osler Food Pantry

The Osler Food Pantry supports Osler Families experiencing food insecurity. Our school pantry is in desperate need of donations as we are very low or completely out of stock on many items. Please consider donating to our Food Pantry – we are particularly in need of the following non-perishable items:

- Canned Chicken/Ham/Meat (other than tuna)
- Canned vegetables & fruit
- Ready-to-serve Soups
- Ramen-type noodles
- Macaroni & Cheese

Post-Graduation Transitions



It's never too early to plan for post-graduation. It is a very significant event in a student's life and family routines. The Osler Post-Graduation Transition book is a starting point to assist. Copies were handed out this year. A new edition has been posted and is only available on-line.

https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/portals/sirwilliamosler/TransitionToolkit.pdf

If you have any questions or concerns, regarding your child's postgraduations plans, please reach out to DSO (Disability Services Ontario) or our Guidance Counselor, Wende Tulk.



Any suggestions for future updates are always welcome.